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Orange County Fire Authority Installing Free Smoke Alarms in Lake Forest

Who: The Orange County Fire Authority, Kidde, and the Red Cross will partner together to 
install free smoke alarms and work with residents to be prepared to act should a fire 
occur.

  
What: Residents who have registered will be visited by volunteers with all necessary equipment 

to install the alarms between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. No citations for housing or other 
violations will be issued during the installation event.  Residents can also receive fire 
safety and preparedness information, and will learn how to create a home evacuation 
plan.

When: Saturday, January 28
9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

Where: Forest Gardens Mobile Home Community
24001 Muirlands Boulevard, Lake Forest

###

The OCFA is a joint powers authority that serves more than 1.8 million residents in 23 cities 
and the unincorporated areas of the county.
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